
                                     
   

 

 

 

June 26, 2024 Filed Electronically 

 
Ms. Nancy Marconi 
Registrar  
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 26th Floor  
PO Box 2319 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi,  

 

Re: EB-2024-0026 Greater Sudbury Hydro Inc 2025 Cost of Service Application  

 

Greater Sudbury Hydro Inc (GSHI) is currently scheduled to file a Cost of Service Application for 
May 1st, 2025 Electricity Distribution Rates on or before August 31, 2024. 

GSHI has been working on its application with the goal of meeting the current filing deadline; 
however, on reviewing the current state of the application and the elements that require further 
work and resources from GSHI we do not believe it will be possible to meet the August 31, 2024 
deadline.  Accordingly, we ask that the current deadline be amended.  GSHI respectfully 
submits that a new deadline of October 31, 2024 would be appropriate, with the caveat that 
GSHI will file the application earlier than October 31, 2024 if feasible. 

If there are any questions with respect to GSHI’s request, please contact the undersigned at 
your convenience. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Original Signed By 
 
 
Tiija Luttrell, CPA, CA 
Manager of Regulatory & Management Systems 
 
 
 
Cc:  Mike Buonaguro 
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